

## SAFETY AND SECURITY SECTOR EDUCATION AND TRAINING AUTHORITY

**24 November 2020** 

**Dear Stakeholders** 

## **DECEMBER 2020 PAYMENT/S FOR DISCRETIONARY GRANT LEARNING PROGRAM**

This serves to notify you that SASSETA Finance Department will not make any payments from the 15<sup>th</sup> of December 2020 until 15<sup>th</sup> of January 2021 due to the festive break.

SASSETA is requesting that all stakeholders who are due for payment submit their invoices with supporting documents to <a href="mailto:projectinvoices@sasseta.org.za">projectinvoices@sasseta.org.za</a> by no later than the 04<sup>th</sup> of December in order for SASSETA to prepare the payments in time.

All invoices/ payments documents that are not received by the stipulated date will only be considered in January 2021.

For more information please contact your Project Administrator.

Regards,

Ms J Amod

Executive Manager: Learning Programmes.

24/11/2

Date